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August 22, 2014

Adam and Jeff Hahn
N6570 Closs Rd.
Cambria, WI 53923

RE: Satisfaction of NR 151 Water Quality Performance Standard Issue’s!

Dear Adam and Jeff

120 West Conant Street
P.O. Box 485
Portage. WI 53901

This letter is to inform you that your livestock operation has satisfied the notice of violations regarding
the State of Wisconsin NR 151 Water Quality Performance Standards. Through your cooperation we

were able to use Targeted Runoff Management funding to address issues related to NR 151.06 (CLEAN
WATER DIVERSION PERFORMANCE STANDARD), NR 151.07 (REQUIREMENT TO DEVELOP -
AND LAND APPLY NUTRIENTS IN ACCORDINCE WITH A 590 NUTRIENT MANAGEMENT PLAN),
and NR 151.08 (MANURE MANAGEMENT PROHIBITIONS), You are required to keep your facility in

compliance with these provisions.

Should any questions come up or you see some challenges or management changes on the horizon, I
urge to you please contact our office as soon as possible so we can work with you to maintain

compliance.

Again, thank you for your cooperation and financial input into this project. These projects are successful
because of the collaboration between existing financial programs to assist farmers with these projects

and commitment from landowners like you.

Otherwise if you have any question please feel free to contact me 608-742-9670.

Sincerely
o™ 0 %

Timothy O’Leary, Technician

Columbia County, Land & Water Conservation Dept.



